
Nursery Newsletter: 18th October, 2024.
We’ve had another great week! The children have really enjoyed our Autumn Activities 
this week. We have enjoyed looking and talking about the different changes in the season, 
like the weather being colder and the leaves changing colour.

As part of our Maths learning this week, we have been practing our counting in an active 
way. We have enjoyed matching the numbers 1-5 to jumps, claps and hops but focusing on 
number 3. We have even practicied writing it! Also, as part of our storytime this week, 
we have enjoyed reading the story,  Farmer Duck by Martin Waddell. We have discussed 
different animals that live on the farm, we have even used the different materials in our 
Small World Area to create our own farms and we have used different coloured paint to 
print leaves on our paper.

Key Messages:

The school gates close at 8:40am to ensure 
the children are in school ready to make the 
most of their day.

Please make sure that children bring a spare 
pair of clothes, just in case of getting wet in 
the water or an accident.

Please make sure all clothes have name labels 
in them so they can be reunited easily.

Please remember to sign up for cool milk for 
the children to have at snack time, if your child 
would like it.

Now that the weather is colder, please make 
sure the children is sent with a waterproof 
coat. We spend the first 45 minutes of our 
morning outside.

Thank you for all your support and patience. 
Have a lovely weekend!

The EYFS Team ☺

This is the story that we’ve read this week:
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